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16 March 2018 
 
Senator Barry O’Sullivan 
Chair, Senate Rural and Regional Affairs 
And Transport Legislation Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA    ACT    2600 
 
Email: rrat.sen@aph.gov.au  
 
 
 
Dear Senator O’Sullivan 
 
Re: Hansard correction – Estimates, Tuesday 27 February 2018 
 
I would like to make a number of corrections to the Hansard record of my appearance at the 
Estimates hearings on Tuesday, 27 February. 
 
1. I would like to correct the terminology I used in my response to Senator McCarthy’s question on 

page 8 of the Hansard: 
 
“delivering work around soil and soil carbons” 
 
I wish to advise the committee that the correct terminology is: 
 
“delivering work around soil and soil carbon” 
 
2. I would like to make a correction to my response to a question by Senator McCarthy.  The 

relevant dialogue is on page 9 of the Hansard: 
 
“Approximately 26.7 million.” 
 
I wish to highlight to the committee that the correct number is: 
 
“Approximately 27.6 million.” 
 
3. I would like to correct the terminology recorded in my response to Senator Brockman’s question 

on page 11 of the Hansard: 
 
“things like what we call snip chips” 
 
I wish to advise the committee that the correct terminology is: 
 
“things like what we call SNP chips” 
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4. I would like to make a correction to my response to a question by the Committee Chair, Senator 
O’Sullivan.  The relevant dialogue is on page 13 of the Hansard: 

 
“that is the sixth pillar of the Meat Industry Strategic Plan” 
 
I wish to highlight to the committee that the correct terminology is: 
 
“that is the fifth pillar of the Meat Industry Strategic Plan” 
 
5. I would like to correct the terminology recorded in my response to a question by the Committee 

Chair, Senator O’Sullivan.  The relevant dialogue is on pages 14 and 15 of the Hansard: 
 
“Dexter” 
 
I wish to highlight to the committee that the correct terminology is: 
 
“DEXA” 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Richard Norton 
Managing Director 
 

 




